
Como Lake PAC 
General Meeting Wednesday May 16th, 2018 

 

Attendess:  Tamara Dean, Caren Eigenmann, Vivian Leung, Nicole Powell, Ruby Bains Asulakh, Dan 
Wyper, Darren Stewart, Jay Gu, Wei Liu 

Approval of minutes 

Treasurer’s Report: 
Gaming grant has been applied for September 2018 
General:  $566.62 
Gaming:  $2076.70 
Kev:  $2599.49 

$2500 still needs to go to buses (will come out of gaming account) 
$350 Teacher Appreciation 
$100 for Grade 8 leaving ceremony 

Kinney Star ($1000) and Saleema Noon ($1000) funds still needs to come from PAC 

Administrator’s Report: 
- Next year will be staffed for 14 divisions, class sizes might be smaller to begin with but could increase 
as new kids come to district. 
- Continue with 6/7 and 7/8 blends 
- Administration will stay the same 
- Back to back pro d days September 20/21 2018 
- Terry Fox run took place today, entire school went around Como Lake 
- Profits from cupcakes, freezies, etc. went towards Terry Fox fundraising 
- Track meets have all been completed 
- Badminton wrapping up soon 
- QCC Ball hockey tournament in session 
- Incoming Grade 6’s coming on June 12 
- Smoky bbq May 24th 
- Playland Tuesday June 26th 

Unfinished Business: 
a) Staff Appreciation 
- Monday June 11th 

- Centennial usually provides the lunch, Nicole Powell & Wei Liu will p/u lunch 

b) Grade 8 Leaving Ceremony: 
- Wednesday June 27th 
- PAC provides the cake (3 cakes), will price out plates, forks and extra cake 

 



c) Election of 2018-2019 Executive: 
Chair: Caren Eigenmann & Nicole Powell (temp.), need to revisit in September 

Treasurer: Ruby Bains Aulakh (temporary until September), need to revisit in September 

Secretary:  Will elect in September 

DPAC:  Wei Liu 

First meeting for September 2018, Wednesday September 26, 2018 @ 7:30pm 

Door Prize 

Adjournment:  7:50pm 

 


